
BOARD OF EDUCATION OF HARFORD COUNTY 
 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT 
 

DECISION ON CONTRACT AWARD FOR THE REPLACEMENT OF THE FIRE 
ALARM SYSTEM AT HAVRE DE GRACE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 

JUNE 21, 2021 
 
 

Background Information: 
 

On behalf of the Facilities Management, Planning & Construction Department, the 
Purchasing Department is requesting approval to award a contract to Advanced Fire Protection 
Systems, LLC., located at 2340 Monumental Avenue, Baltimore, MD 21227, in the amount of 
$197,846.42 for the replacement of the fire alarm system at Havre de Grace Elementary School. 
 

Discussion: 
 
 The existing fire alarm system is at the end of its useful life and needs to be replaced. This 
contract will include the replacement of the fire alarm system according to the provided drawings 
and technical specifications. The contractor will furnish all permits, plant, labor, equipment, 
materials, supervision, tools, insurance, services, and all related incidentals required to perform all 
work necessary to replace the fire alarm system at Havre de Grace Elementary School. 
  

The contracting vehicle for this project is HCPS Bid #21-SHS-019: Replacement of Fire 
Alarm 

 
The funding source for this project is the FY21 Capital account.  
 
The contractor is in compliance with the established MBE goals for this work. 

 
Superintendent’s Recommendation: 
 

The Superintendent of Schools recommends that the Board of Education approve the award 
of the contract to Advanced Fire Protection Systems, LLC., in the amount of $197,846.42. 


